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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Redbridge Schools Streets - Mayespark Primary School 

Redbridge Council wrote to you in February 2023 informing you that it was consulting with 
local people on introducing School Streets in the borough as part of plans for a greener 
Redbridge and listening to concerns raised around traffic during school pick up and drop off 
times. The consultation period has now ended, and the Council is writing to let you know 
the outcome of the consultation and the next steps. 

The scheme was proposed in order to help protect children from traffic at the school gate; 
to encourage more families to walk, scoot and cycle to school; and to reduce levels of air 
pollution around our schools. 

Consultation results 

The consultation results for a proposed School Street at Mayespark Primary School were as 
follows: 

 35.6% of respondents supported the implementation of the proposed School Street 
Scheme at Mayespark Primary School. 

 64.4% of respondents did not support the implementation of the proposed School 
Street Scheme at Mayespark Primary School. 

The feedback that was received during the consultation was analysed and considered 
carefully. The council has reviewed all the comments and, in light of the feedback, has 
decided not to introduce a School Street scheme at Mayespark Primary School. 

The team will look at alternative options in the near future to improve the safety of school 
children in area, including considering a re-design the School Street zone to address the 
concerns, feedback and ideas raised during the consultation.  

If you have any further questions regarding the proposed School Streets scheme at 
Mayespark Primary School, please contact the School Streets team at 
schoolstreets@redbridge.gov.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

Redbridge School Streets Team 

 Highways & Transportation Services 

 Communities 

2nd Floor (Front), Lynton House 
255-259 High Road 
Ilford 
IG1 1NY 
Please ask for: Redbridge School Streets Team 
Direct line: 020 8554 5000 
E-mail: schoolstreets@redbridge.gov.uk 
Our ref: Mayespark 
Date: 19 June 2023 


